Welcome Back,

FONTANA HIGH SCHOOL

Home of the Steelers



Dear FOHI Families,

Welcome Back, FOHI Family, to another awesome year! We are excited to have students back to school with energy and enthusiasm for learning. It is our mission to help every child feel welcomed, connected and a part of our FOHI family. Additionally, we strive to challenge each student to grow in their academic abilities and to be college AND career ready by the end of their four years. We believe that all students should graduate from high school prepared for the demands of postsecondary education, meaningful careers, and ready to be effective citizens.

We cannot do the work we do without you and each year we strive to strengthen our home-school partnership and encourage all of you to set a goal to become more engaged in our FOHI community. Please attend a Coffee with the Principal, English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) or School Site council (SSC) meeting this year! We continue to strengthen the partnership between home and school because we know this is a key to the success of the whole child.

Additionally, we encourage you to check Parent Q and Parent Square for updates on your child's progress and communications from the school, as well as following along on our website,

Instagram, and Twitter accounts. The wonderful FOHI staff and I feel privileged to be a part of 70+ years of traditions and success. We thank you for your support and look forward to meeting you. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the main office at (909) 357-5500.

